
CAPTAIN FAWCETT TRACK WORKING BEE 

DWELLINGUP 16TH AND 17TH MAY 2015 

Our first trip on the track 

 

Meet at Getaways Kelmscott at 7:30am and make our way down so we can do a couple of hrs work 

in the morning, break for lunch and then a few more in the afternoon. 

If needed we can do some on Sunday morning before we come home. 

We will camp in Dwellingup National park, where is being organised with the Ranger at present and 

cost to be notified. 

We will need to limit the number of vehicles on the track so we will then travel in cars together to 

the track to do the work. 

The work is making passages on the edge of the road so water can drain off the road during winter. 

You will need shovels, gloves, wet weather gear in case and boots. 

 

Ladies we may stay at camp and do some cooking so we can have morning tea, lunch and dinner 

organised for the workers. 

Please let me know if you are interested in attending and helping so we can get an idea of numbers 

for the Ranger. Elizabeth 0418904844 or email bizzle66@bigpond.net.au  

This is of course subject to weather. 
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